26th October, 1964.

Dr. D.S. Heeschen,
N.R.A.C.,
P.O. Bex 2,
Green Bank,
WEST VIRGINIA U.S.A.

Dear Dr. Heeschen.

A year ago there was some publicity in the Bell Labs News and the Bell Labs Record about a reconstruction of Jansky's antenna. By new it should grace the right side of the front entrance to N.R.A.O. Please send to me a picture to place on my office wall

Recently I examined a foto of my dish and noticed the counterweights on back have been fastened teo high. This probably makes the machine top heavy. If one of your men wishes to place them correctly, I will furnish details.

Best regards.

GROTE REBER.